
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

10. NOTICES OF MOTION 
 
 10.1 PUBLIC FORUM 
 
  Sally Buck moved, seconded by Mark Kunnen: 
 
  (a) That a recommendation be made to the incoming Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board 

following the elections in October, to allow for a public forum time at each Board meeting. 
 
 (b) That a set period of time be set aside at the start of each meeting to enable residents to 

come in and put their concerns in front of the Community Board and get the chance to be 
heard by all the Community Board members. 

 
 (c) That this public forum time be part of the meeting procedure under standing orders. 
 
  On being put to the meeting, the motion was declared lost on division number 2 by 6 votes to 2, 

the voting being as follows: 
 
  Against (6): Val Carter, Cheryl Colley, Pat Harrow, Yiyi Ku, Barbara Stewart, Mike Wall 
 
  For (2): Sally Buck, Mark Kunnen 
 
 10.2 SYCAMORE TREE – 45 WITHELLS ROAD 
 
  Sally Buck moved “that the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board recommend to the 

Environmental Services Manager that the tree in the driveway of the property at 45 Withells 
Road be removed from the notable tree list in the City Plan subject to the property owner’s 
agreement to this course of action”. 

 
  The motion lapsed for want of a seconder. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


